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As a parent of Boeckman Creek Primary School students, I implore you to pass this 

measure. Our school has a significant amount of students who could use additional 

support and with upcoming budget cuts in our district, it is predicted that we will have 

a decrease in teachers and staff in the 2025-2026 school year. Our school population 

is growing and general funds cannot be expected to make up the gap for special 

education. Every single student deserves the resources needed for their education. 

Thank you for your consideration. Our children are our future. We must do everything 

we can to set them up for success.  


